
Skene Manor Basket Party
Skene Manor’s next big fun raiser is Saturday, November 24th 

at the Whitehall Athletic Club.(formerly The Armory)
Doors open at 11am for viewing - Drawing begins at 1pm. 

Admission Ticket $8 - includes light lunch. Additional Tickets $2
Admission Tickets must be purchased for children 5yrs. old & older.

Over 100 Baskets!
Donations of theme baskets are needed or we will wrap & arrange your donation.
Jean Vladyka is chairman for this event. She has theme baskets ready for a sponsor!

For more info call Jean 499-0913, Joan 499-1022 or Skene Manor 499-1906.

Please Mark Your Calendar for November 24th - See you there!

Fuel Raffle    Our annual fuel raffle will be held during the Basket Party.
1st prize is $1000, second prize is $500, third, fourth and fifth prize is $100 each.  

Tickets are $25 each There will be only 300 tickets available.
Here is your chance to help heat Skene Manor in the winter months! 

You can obtain a ticket by calling Skene Manor at 499-1906 Friday, Saturday, or 
Sunday noon-4pm. Also, any volunteer can be contacted for a ticket.

Quilt Raffle  There is still time to take a chance on the Quilt Raffle. A beautiful blue, hand sewn, 
antique, queen size quilt is on display in the Tea Room. A real treasure! Tickets are $5 each and can be 
purchased at Skene Manor or from a volunteer. Drawing will be held at the Skene Manor Basket Party!

Potter’s Purse  
Openings for Potter’s Purse available now! Only 300 tickets are available at $5 each. 

Prizes are: 1st prize $400.00, 2nd prize and 3rd prize is $100.00
                     4th,5th &6th prize is $50.00, 7th Prize is lunch for two in our Tea Room.

You can join in the fund raising program for only $15.00 for 3 months, $30.00 for 6 months or $60.00 
for one year. Call Skene Manor at 499-1906 or 499-2053 for more info.

Winners are picked at the regular monthly membership meeting,that are held the first Monday of 
every month. It’s a great way to continue your support during the winter months!

Santa & Mrs. Claus are coming to Skene Manor!
They will be visiting on Sunday, December 9th,  noon-4pm.
       It’s that wonderful time of the year! Don’t miss this special treat to have your little 
ones sit on Santa’s lap. Please stay for lunch in the Tea Room or go on a free tour and 
enjoy the Victorian Christmas decorations. 
         While you are here be sure to visit the Gift shop, located on the first floor for some 
last minute shopping! The Gift Shop is full of wonderful unique and Victorian items. 
Loose leaf Tea or Bag Tea and many Tea lover’s accessories are also available.

The last day Skene Manor will be open for lunch and free tours will be Saturday, December 15th. 

Volunteers  
     Skene Manor is grateful for all it’s supporters, especially our volunteers!

              If you would like to volunteer we are currently seeking volunteers for the 
gift shop, tea room, cleaning or as a tour guide. 

On Sunday, December 16th at 1pm there will be an Open House.
 This is our chance to thank everyone for their  support through out the year!

 Skene Manor is operated  & cared for by volunteers!


